City of Scarville Minutes for July 3, 2023

The City Council met in regular session at City Hall on July 3, 2023. Mayor Harmon called the meeting to order at
4:30 p.m.

Present at roll call were: Council members Lynn Sanden, Jeremy Hobbs, and Orlyn Rosen, Mayor Harmon and City
Clerk Mary Faulkner. Absent: Carla Langfald, Cory Mathahs.

Moved by Hobbs, seconded by Sanden to approve the agenda. Motion carried.
Moved by Hobbs, seconded by Rosen to approve the minutes of the last meeting. Motion carried.

Bills were reviewed. A motion Hobbs was seconded by Sanden to approve the payment of the following list of
bills. Motion carried.

Alliant Energy — 632.85 Mary Faulkner—941.40
Peterson Sanitation307.00 USDA - 693.00
USDA-319.00 Doug Harmon —277.05
Carla Langfald — 221.64 Orlyn Rosen —221.14
Cory Mathahs — 166.23 Jeremy Hobbs — 193.75
Lynn Sanden — 138.53 Biz Wiz —99.00

Marilyn Storby — 100.00 Kevin Storby — 175.00
Kirschbaum Electric — 30.00 Turf Trimmers — 1377.50

Singlestad Hardware — 21.26

Someone in the community asked the mayor about getting a pickle ball net. He asked the council what they
thought and they all agreed to the purchase. The mayor is going to order one online.

The mayor brought up the information on having the county sheds redone for the fire station. He gave some
information on doing some tin work on the inside and stuff. He is going to meet with the Firemen the first week of
August so set an update on their thoughts.

Orlyn Rosen is going to talk with Five Star and lock in the price for LP for this year.

The next regular council meeting will be held Monday August 7th, 2023 at 6:30 pm.

There being no further business, a motion by Sanden was seconded by Rosen to adjourn at 4:48 p.m. Motion
carried.

Doug Harmon, Mayor

Mary Faulkner City Clerk



